



The Theological Education Fund is the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)'s greatest opportunity to secure a well-prepared ministerial body for the future of the church. Administered by the Presbyterian Foundation, this fund is the primary denominational source of support for PC(USA) seminaries.

Contributions from congregations and individuals are vital for sustaining our tradition. These contributions guarantee that each church can benefit from the leadership of a pastor with theological education. Our seminaries make wise use of the funds we disburse. Data indicates that within one year of graduation, 91 percent of Presbyterian seminary alumni are serving in their professional callings. Additionally, these graduates typically carry less educational debt compared to counterparts from other institutions, enabling them to pursue their calling with greater freedom. There's an urgent need for these seminarian graduates as we anticipate approximately 85 percent of currently active clergy in PC(USA) congregations to retire over the coming decade. Our next generation of seminary students is ready to take on the mantle with vigor and passion. It is our goal through the Theological Education Fund to fully support their commitment to ecclesiastical service.

In the decades to come, Presbyterians will continue to give thanks for how pastors guided them. Future Presbyterians will be grateful to you for supporting our Presbyterian seminaries.

Support future ministers. Give to the Theological Education Fund.

Contact
Reverend Bill Davis
Presbyterian Foundation
200 East 12th Street
Jeffersonville, IN 47130
(720) 378-2025

bill.davis@presbyterianfoundation.org
www.presbyterianfoundation.org/tef



